From: Borough Planning

To: ]

Subject: For the attention of Miss Sandra Homcenko 22/00455/F
Date: 07 April 2022 11:39:48

Attachments: nelson hall.PNG

Good morning
Many thanks for your email and forwarding amended drawings, | can confirm that Block plan is sufficient.

Unfortunately scale bar on Location plan has lost its scope by 1.4 metres and subsequently site boundaries are
slightly out of scale aswell, (attached for your reference) please revise at your earliest convenience.

Kind Regards

Sandra Homcenko M Sc, BA (Hons) Technical Support Officer
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk

T: 01553 616824

View recent planning applications: https://online.west-norfolk.gov.uk/online-applications/
Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal .gov.uk

----- Original Message-----

From: Holly Smit:

Sent: 06 April 2022 10:37
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@west-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: For the attention of Miss Sandra Homcenko 22/00455/F

For the attention of Miss Sandra Homcenko 22/00455/F Replacement of 9 single glazed Crittall windows on the
1950's extension on the south, east and north sides of the building. These will be replaced with aluminium
framed narrow profile double glazed units. These will bein white as existing. at Nelson Memoria Hall

Church Lane Burnham Thorpe King'sLynn Norfolk

Dear Miss Homcenko,

Please find alocation plan and block plan attached for the above mentioned application.

Regards
Holly Smith

----- Original Message-----
From: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk [mailto:borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 April 2022 09:30

Subject: Invalid Letter 22/00455/F

Planning Invalid Please see attached
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Thisemail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20147/about_our_website/470/disclaimer



